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Dear Senate Committee On Natural Resources, 

 

Thank you, especially Senator Golden, for your hard work on this important issues to 

Oregonians. 

 

I recognize that this moratorium is only for poultry, which is fine for now. But could 

you please change the moratorium on Tier 2 poultry CAFOs to be no less than 5 

years. 

 

I also request that If the -2 moves forward with a 2 year moratorium,  it includes Tier 

1 poultry CAFOs as well because of concerns that limiting this moratorium to Tier 2 

CAFOs for such a short duration of time is not protective enough.  

 

Our natural resources are precious and if we don't hold the line, they will gradually be 

overtaken by out of state, corporate interests which do not have Oregonians' best 

interest at heart. We know you do. 

 

With appreciation, 


